
  TechDirect, October 1, 2013
The October 1 TechDirect message was not sent due to the federal
government shut down. 

If you have any questions regarding TechDirect, contact Jeff Heimerman at
(703) 603-7191 or heimerman.jeff@epa.gov. Remember, you may subscribe,
unsubscribe or change your subscription address at http://clu-in.org/techdirect at any time night
or day.
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